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August 19, 2003 — 
10th Annual Golf Tournament
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The Healthcare Businesswoman’s Association of
Canada (HBAC) is an organization for women

working in pharmaceutical companies, research
houses, health-care publishing firms, translation
services and other health-care related businesses.
HBAC’s mandate is to hold meetings that focus on
professional development and personal growth, as
well as provide opportunities for community ser-
vice. Our annual fundraising Golf Tournament has
benefitted organizations, such as The Montreal
Children’s Hospital, L’Hôpital Ste-Justine, and the
MUHC Cedars Breast Clinic, to name just a few.
With this year’s contribution to Les enfants de
Béthanie, HBAC has surpassed the $100,000 mark
in donations made since 1994.

For more information on HBAC, please contact
Valerie Stocek at (514) 453-7170 or e-mail her at
vstocek@netrover.com.

HBAC Surpasses 
$100,000 in Donations

Valerie Stocek, HBAC President (left), and Maryse Massé, HBAC
Treasurer (right), present a $16,000 cheque to Les enfants de
Béthanie representative Sandrine.

Guests at HBAC’s October 3 meeting, Career Change and Personal Development
with speaker Gary Waterfield.
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